COMMUNITY MEETING



BACK BAY FENS WESTLAND AVENUE GATEWAY

SHARE WHAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE FOR IMPROVEMENTS TO BACK BAY FENS WESTLAND AVENUE GATEWAY.

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22

6:30 PM
MORVILLE HOUSE
100 Norway Street, Boston

This is the first in a series of community meetings. Existing park conditions will be presented and neighbors and park users can provide input on what they would like to see in the park. For more information, please call Cathy Baker-Eclipse at the Boston Parks and Recreation Department (617) 961-3058 or email cathy.baker-eclipse@boston.gov

